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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20558

July 9, 1979

Mr. Weston Vivian

Institute of Public Policy Studies

niversity of Michigan

1516 Rackham Building IN RESPONSE REFER
Ann Arbor, MI 48109 TO FOIA-79-138

Dear Mr., Vivian:

Commissioner Bradford has referred to this office your request for an
"insiders" report describing what happened at Fermi 1 in 1966.

In a search of old AEC records, we have found a report and several other
documents, listed in Appendix A, which provide information pertinent to
your request. Copies of these documents are enclosed.

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Si

Enclosures: As stated



. APPENDIX A FOIA-79-138

1. 11/17/66 Memo to Files from L. N. Rib, "Fermi Reactor
Status Report - Docket No. 50-16."

2. 11/21/66 Letter, G. M. Kavanagh to J. T. Conway,
attaching letier to Senator Hart and
“Preliminary Report on Fuel Damage in
Fermi Reactor."

3. 8/14/68 Staff Paper AEC-R 1/131, "PRDC - Summary of
Events on Fermi Fuel Damage"

4, 11721769 Report to ACRS, "The Enrico Fermi Atomic
Power Plant, Unit No. 1"
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